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Workforce Wellness 

The interim Quality Director oversees shared initiatives led by department heads and Home Health Quality.  

Launch of the workplace satisfaction survey is planned for April 22. The survey is intended to gather valuable 

employee perspectives on their work environment with the goal of improving satisfaction, retention and 

communication.  

The next Employee Forum is scheduled for May 9. 

Community Engagement  

Petersburg Evidence-Based Fall Prevention Programs: 

 Program demonstration occurred at the PMC Health Fair for both Bingo-cize and Tai Ji Quan. It was 

great to see the enthusiasm displayed by participants. These programs have met their year one 

participant target goals of 75 outlined under this grant.  

 In person Tai Ji Quan: Moving for Better Balance and Bingo-cize are occurring twice weekly in 

Petersburg. The remote/online Tai Ji Quan class is wrapping up this week and plans to start again in 

October to run for 24 weeks through the winter season. 

 One community member has been participating in the LTC Quality Committee and another in the CAH 

Quality Committee. These individuals offer valuable perspective, important input, and enhance the 

accountability of all committee members. 

Patient Centered Care 

Another grant opportunity is being considered this week that has the potential to support current quality 

projects, enhance local partnerships and aid in quality metric reporting. Funding is focused on projects that 

reduce barriers related to Social Determinants of Health (e.g., economic status, race, health literacy) to increase 

the use of preventative health services and make progress towards Leading Health Indicator (LHI) targets. LHI 

targets are high priority Healthy People 2030 objectives.  

Facility 

Strategic Plan-Key performance indicator identification project: Manager identified indicators are linked to the 

strategic plan objectives with goals identified. This project is progressing nicely and helping to further define 

the PMC quality program. Aim for completion by June 1. 

Financial Wellness 

A grant application has been submitted that may provide additional funding for the adult day program and 

resources needed for this program. Notice of Award to occur by July 1. 
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